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The Board of Trustees of the Midway Independent School District met in a special called session on 
January 14, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. in the Board Room of the Midway ISD Administration Building located at 
13885 Woodway Drive, Woodway, TX  76712 with the following members present:  Brad Alford, Tom 
Pagel, Andy Popejoy, Pete Rusek, Rick Tullis, Susan Vick, and Pam Watts.  

Staff Present: Dr. George Kazanas, Wesley Brooks, Dr. Ashley Canuteson, Mary Lou Glaesmann, Dr. 
Jeanie Johnson, Traci Marlin, Cindy Milligan, Dr. Becky Odajima, and Dr. Aaron Peña

1. Call to Order
President Rusek called the meeting to order.   6:01 p.m.

2. Team Building Training
Doug Williams, Superintendent of Schools for Sunnyvalle ISD, conducted training with the trustees on a 
community based accountability system.  The training focused on the differences between the State 
Accountability System and a Community Based Accountability (CBAS) system.  The state based system 
is largely focused on the outcomes of STAAR testing and events that occurred at a specific time in the 
District.  With a community based system, the District is able to focus on where the district would like to 
be in the future and focus on locally determined pillars to measure individual successes of students, with 
STAAR testing being only a piece of the larger puzzle.  

3. Adjournment
President Rusek declared the meeting adjourned.           8:34 p.m.

Pete Rusek, President

Susan Vick, Secretary


